COLORADO RIVER INDIAN TRIBES
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

June 18, 2010

Roger L. French

West Bank Homeowners Association
P.O. Box 970

Blythe, California 92226

Dear Mr. French,

We are in receipt of your June 13, 2010 letter, which requests a meeting to discuss the notices the
Colorado River Indian Tribes recently provided to certain individuals occupying tribal lands without
the Tribes’ permission. As we have explained to you on several occasions, the Tribe has no interest
in meeting with your organization. We do not believe that such a meeting would be useful.
However, we are more than willing to meet with any individual member of your organization who
would like to come into compliance with the terms of his or her lease or would like to enter a new
lease with the Tribes.

Very truly yours,

COLORADO RIVER INDIAN TRIBES
OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL

Eric Shepard
Attorney General

eE: Tribal Council
Rodney McVey, Bureau of Indian Affairs
Janice Staudte, Bureau of Indian Affairs
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